
     

  

22nd February 2021 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians,  
 
 
As midterm ends, we hope you and your families are feeling refreshed after a well-deserved 
break.  
 
As you are aware, the Department of Education announced last week that the Junior 
Certificate 2021 exams have been cancelled. We wish to commend our 3rd year students 
who have worked consistently this year, both in school and online.  As of today, we are still 
awaiting guidelines from DES. In receipt of any such clarification we will let you know 
immediately.  Until then, school resumes tomorrow morning at 8.50 as normal.  
 
We expect our students to continue with the great work and commitment for this term.  
Looking forward to seeing all students tomorrow morning.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Carmel McGettrick and Leonora O'Shea 
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